
July 15, 2019 

 

Oakland County Water Resources Commission has issued a PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE for 

July 16, 2018 for the following addresses: 

684 Falmouth 

710, 720, 740, 750, 760, 757, 755, 743 and 711 Kennebec Court 

 

This is due to scheduled water system maintenance.  As the County provides more information on the 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE, we will send updates accordingly.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

On Site Field Representative Tom Cairo  (248) 535 3437 

Project Engineer Melissa Coatta  (248) 454 6567 


